Sophia Cassam

From: MSN Microsoft <felipemaryann@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 10:27 PM

To: Vacation Rental Comments

Subject: VR moratorium

[You don't often get email from felipemaryann@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear county council members,

I am against the vacation rental moratorium and all revocation of existing permits.

Thank you,

MaryAnn Judd San Juan Island homeowner

Sent from my iPhone